
Document # 14 

 

Report of the ARRL Legal Defense and Assistance Committee 
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Since the committee report to the Board in July, 2021, there have been no referrals to the 

ARLDAC for legal assistance related to any antenna/tower litigation matters or ordinances. 

 

There is still the possibility of having an informal meeting of attorneys who handle 

tower/antenna litigation matters at the ARRL National Convention in Orlando in February.  

Hopefully, during the period of time most of the ARLDAC committee members are in 

Connecticut those plans can be finalized. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rod Stafford W6ROD 

ARLDAC Chair 

 

Committee Members: 

K1TWF 

K1VR 

K3RF 

K3ZJ 

K3AIR 

W9JJ Staff Liaison 

 

 

 

 

 

 


